
 

                                                   

 

        
  

11
th
 May 2016 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We are writing to tell you that Year 4 pupils have been given the opportunity to visit Maidstone 
Museum to take part in an Ancient Greek Workshop.  We are looking for this trip to take place on 
Tuesday 28

th
 June 2016. 

 

Your child will be covering the Ancient Greeks for the next two terms and this visit will further their 
learning and enjoyment of this topic.  
 

We are able to offer this opportunity to each child for the price of £3.85. Our price not only 
includes the Ancient Greek workshop but also incorporates travel costs.   
 

Please complete the attached slip below to confirm whether you are willing to contribute the 
required amount for your child to partake. 
 

IT IS IMPORTANT THAT ALL CONFIRMATION SLIPS BE RETURNED PLEASE, BY  
WEDNESDAY 18

th
 MAY, SO WE ARE ABLE TO BOOK THIS TRIP. 

 
PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY MONIES AT THIS STAGE. 

 
If the visit takes place a further letter outlining the details and requesting payment will be sent 
nearer the time. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss O’Sullivan and Miss Birkett 
On behalf of the Year 4 Team 
…………………………………………………………………………………….. 
To:  Miss O’Sullivan and Miss Birkett – Maidstone Museum Visit on Tuesday 28

th
 June 2016 

 

I am prepared to contribute £3.85 
for the visit to Maidstone Museum. 
 

I am not prepared to contribute £3.85 
for the visit to Maidstone Museum. 
 
 
Signed _________________________________________   
 
 
 
Child’s Name ____________________________________  Class ___________________  
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